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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I received another E-Mail from Tim Davis, KC8TYK, about the Barbour County

NODE/PBBS of BARBWV/PHILWV.  Tim says he has a meeting scheduled  with the city

of Philippi, to discuss the DAREN system, and the role it plays if an emergency

situation should arise.  He's hoping to persuade them to allow a DAREN station

to be installed on the Communications Center tower.

Not much else happening on the DAREN system.  I still have several DAREN

stations that need to be worked on, but I've been busy so many other projects

that I haven't had time to get to them.  I was busy before Field Day with the

communications for Road Runs, and getting my solar trailer ready.  Now it's time

to start getting ready for the BINGO games at the Parkersburg Homecoming, and

Half Marathon.  I also have at least three nodes that are down on the Amateur

Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project.  I

still need to finish the Wood County Emergency Communications Field Day Report.

It sure is a busy summer.

There were 33 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  There was one

new participate to the net this week, and that was Pam Lott, KE8RSZ, from

Parkersburg.  I want to welcome Pam to the DAREN system, and hopes she continues

to check into the net each week and learn more about the DAREN system.

That's pretty much it for this week.  If you have anything you would like put in

the DAREN News, let me know.
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